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REPORT TO: FULL COUNCIL 
 
DATE: 1 DECEMBER 2022 
 
SUBJECT: PART ‘B’ REFERRALS FROM POLICY AND RESOURCES 

COMMITTEE ON 10 NOVEMBER 2022 
 

65 Review of the Helmsley Plan 
 

Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Council agree the Helmsley Plan remains fit for purpose and 
should continue to be used as a part of the Development Plan to be applied in decision 
making on planning applications for the town. This is unless all the allocated sites have been 
built out, or it is superseded by the adoption of a North Yorkshire Local Plan or a 
Neighbourhood Plan. 
 

 
Voting Record 
Unanimous 


